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Comments:  I am writing to say how important it is that E-bikes be allowed on the Harriman Trail and other Forest

Service Trails.

 

I am 65 years old and recently bought an E-bike. It is a wonderful experience to be able to enjoy riding! While I

consider myself a relatively fit person, being able to ride an E-bike has opened up new areas that I would

previously not have considered. 

 

The E-bikes make no noise, create no pollution and have no different impact on the trails than any traditional

bikes.  What it does create is access to people who may not be able to enjoy the beautiful trails and areas, that

they previously might not have considered due their age or ability.

 

Please keep the amazing Harriman Trail open for E-bikes. It is an asset we should all be able to enjoy!

 

Please submit my comment for the record. Thank you!

 

Sincerely,

 

Barbara Acker


